E. B. FORD. F.R.S... University Reader in Genetics and Director of the Genetics Laboratory. GENETICS LABORATORY
DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY
UNIVERSITY MUSEUM, OXFORD
TELEPHONE 55726

1st March, 1957.

Sir Ronald Fisher, F.R.S., 44 Storey's Way, Cambridge.

My dear Ron,

I fancy I have heard that Homostyle Primroses are spreading somewhere in Kent or Surrey, in addition to the two places we know about at Sparkford and the Chilterns. I cannot find the reference to this new area of Homostyle spread (Perhaps it has not been published?). If such exists, would you be so kind as to give it me, if you know it?

In haste,

With best wishes,

Yours ever.

Henry.